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City of Cupertino Rescinds Local Face Coverings 
Order to Align with the State of California 

CUPERTINO, CA - The City of Cupertino has rescinded Emergency Order No. 20-01, which 
had required the use of face coverings for the public to slow the spread of COVID-19. The 
rescission took effect on Tuesday, June 15 at 11:59 p.m. 

“I am proud that the City of Cupertino was the first municipality in Santa Clara County to 
agendize a face-coverings order at the beginning of the pandemic,” Mayor Darcy Paul said. 
“It showed leadership and vision as we helped to ensure the health and safety of our 
residents, community, and region, with the lowest covid rates during the entirety of the 
pandemic. 

“We are rescinding the order now to stay in alignment with state and national guidelines 
while we ensure that we keep doing our part to ensure public health and safety, and as we 
also keep doing our part to keep our local and overall economies running well.”  

The rescission allows the community to follow the guidance of a single entity. The City of 
Cupertino will move forward by aligning its practices with the State of California. 

Face coverings may still be worn by those who choose to do so. 
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